
From: Bernie Volz  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 6:33 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060, in support of the settlement agreement 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Hi:  

 

I am in support of the settlement agreement relative to Net Metering, Docket 22-060, either 
as it stands or as modified with CPCNH’s recommendations. Please agree to the 
settlement as renewl energy production is important. 

 

- Bernie Volz,  

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


